
June 1, 2019  Newsletter:

NOTICE- NOTICE- NOTICE!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!
As of all of you have probably noticed, I&M/AEP, 
has replaced transmission lines through the area.
Town of Warren officials have been notified that 
the switch over to the new system is scheduled 
for Saturday, June 8th from approximately 1-5 pm 
and will result in loss of power to all users of 
Warren Municipal Electric Utility during that time.

Summer Sprinkling Credit
Once again summer sprinkling sewer credits are being 
made available for Municipal users.  The credits run 
from June 15 until August 15 and are based on the prior
average usage of the customer plus 1,000 gallons.  Call
Town Hall at 375-2656 to be added to the list.  A 
reminder that the credit is for sewer only.  A onetime 
pool fill sewer credit is also available.

Town Wide Garage Sales
If you wish to participate in the Festival Town Wide 
Garage Sales, registration can be done by calling or 
stopping in Town Hall.  The Sales are scheduled for 
Friday and Saturday, July 5th and 6th.  Needed will be 
address and days of the sales.  The list will no longer be
listed in the Warren Weekly but copies will be available 
at Town Hall.  Registration will be available up to July 
3rd.

Salamonie Summer Festival
In preparation for the Festival, Wayne Street will be 
washed down by the Fire Department on Tuesday, July 
2nd.  That evening, parking in the downtown is not 
available.  The process usually begins around 5:00 pm 
at Fourth Street and covers the area to First Street.

Fireworks Wednesday Night, dusk, Tower Park



Parade Friday Night, 7:00
Brochures will be available in businesses and Town Hall 
by the first week of June.


